
Peek at the Week 
Year 1 —  14th June 2024 

Our Learning 

This week: In maths, we have been learning 
about finding one half of a quantity and a 

quarter of shapes and objects. 

In English, the children designed their own 
plants for Joe’s garden and wrote a letter to 

Joe describing their plant. 

In Science, the children planted cress and sun-
flower seeds. We went on a nature walk 

around the field and made observational 
drawings. 

Next week :In maths, the children will find a 
quarter of different quantities and will start to 

use directional language to describe turns. 

In English, the children will be looking at the 
features of instructions and writing their own 

set. 

If you are celebrating Eid, we wish you a 
joyous celebration.  

Have a good weekend!  

Important Dates / Reminders 

 

Star of the week 

1Donaldson:           1Jeffers: 

Words of the Week:  measure, treasure, pleasure, move, improve, eye, parents, hour, our 

Contact us: year1@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


